
Administration
Since the tornado destroyed our facilities over a year

ago, the administration of Richard Winn has worked
literally night and day making our new complex a
reality. Their dedication and hard work is appreciated
by everyone involved with this school.

Mr. Taylor and Mr. Westbrook have one of their
many meetings at the "site."

Mr. F. Carroll Taylor, Headmaster, is constantly involved ir
building a better school.
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS: Seated: Mr. Bob Westbrook, Pres.; Mrs. Anne McMaster, Treas.; Mrs. Mary Lym
Kinley, Sec.; Dr. C. O. Williams, Vice-Pres. Standing: Mr. S. T. Melton, Mr. J. B. Colvin, Mr. Bruce Baker, MI
Robert Nagy, Mr. Gary Taylor, Mr. John D. McLeod, Mr. Richard Branham.
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